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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      

 
City wants to hear what residents think about Barrie’s tap water  

 
(Barrie, ON) – The City of Barrie is inviting residents to once again take a brief survey and share their 
feedback on the quality of the City’s drinking water. Resident feedback plays a key role in helping 
Water Operations assess customer satisfaction and identify areas for continued improvement.  
The survey was first conducted in 2023, and by asking the same questions in this follow up survey, the 
City will be able to monitor changes and measure progress over time. 
 
Recently, the City’s Water Operations Branch achieved a perfect 100% score on the 2025-2026 Final 
Communal Drinking Water Inspection, an official review by the Ontario Ministry of the Environment, 
Conservation and Parks (MECP). This outstanding result reflects the dedication, expertise, and 
teamwork of staff who maintain Barrie’s drinking water system every day. 
 
“Barrie’s drinking water meets all provincial safety standards. By gathering feedback from residents, 
we gain valuable insights into overall satisfaction and uncover opportunities to enhance our service,” 
said Diane Moreau, Manager of Water Operations. “Using the same survey questions from 2023 
provides a meaningful benchmark for comparison over time”. 
 
The City of Barrie delivers safe, reliable tap water through a comprehensive treatment and distribution 
system. Regular testing ensures compliance with Ontario’s Safe Drinking Water Act, regulated by the 
MECP. The City remains committed to delivering high-quality drinking water, every day. 
 
The deadline to complete the survey is October 24, 2025. To learn more and share your feedback, 
visit barrie.ca/WaterDistribution.  
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For more information, please contact: 
Scott LaMantia 
Manager of Marketing & Communications 
scott.lamantia@barrie.ca  
705-794-0517 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BarrieWaterSurvey
https://www.barrie.ca/services-payments/water-wastewater-stormwater/drinking-water-treatment-distribution
mailto:scott.lamantia@barrie.ca
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